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REMINDER: FOR AFTER HOUR 

UTILITY EMERGENCIES  

CALL THE HARRAH POLICE            

DEPARTMENT NUMBER          

405-454-2222 

*******************************  
Park Board Meeting                 

May 2 , 2019, 6:30 pm  @              

Harrah City Hall  

 

City Council and HPWA Regular 

Meetings May 16, 2019 7 pm.                  

@ Harrah City Hall 

 

Planning Commission Meeting, 

May 16, 2019 6:15 p.m. 

 

City Offices Closed May 27, 2019 

for Memorial Day. 

 

 

FOR YOUR CONVENIENCE:  

THE CITY OF HARRAH  

UTILITY DEPARTMENT  

OFFERS AUTO DRAFT TO 

CUSTOMER TO PAY THEIR  

UTILITY BILLS.   IF YOU ARE            

INTERESTED, PLEASE BRING A 

VOIDED CHECK AND STOP BY 

CITY HALL TO FILL OUT THE 

AUTHORIZATION FORM.  

    

Sales Tax Collections: collections from last month $179,801.17 

 

 

METROPOLITAN LIBRARY SYSTEM IS GEARING UP 
FOR THEIR SUMMER READING PROGRAM 
“NEIGHBORHOOD ARTS” THE STAFF WILL BE 
BRINGING THEIR TALENTS TO HARRAH CITY HALL 
BEGINNING FRIDAY, JUNE 7, 2019 AT 10:30 A.M. 
ALL ARE WELCOME TO ATTEND FOR NON-STOP 
FUN AND PARTICIPATION IS ENCOURAGED BY THE 
KIDDOS!!  THE PROGRAM RUNS THROUGH JUNE 

AND JULY ON FRIDAYS.  PLAN TO ATTEND.    

 

SPLASH PAD 

THE SPLASH PAD AT HERITAGE PARK WILL OPEN ON MAY 24, 
2019 AT 10:00 AM TO 8:00 PM.  THE LAST DAY IS THE TUESDAY 

AFTER LABOR DAY.     
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Animal Control 
Code Enforcement 

Officer Tim Kyle,  

 can be reached at: 

 

405-454-1203 

tim.kyle@cityofharrah.com 

Fire Department: 

 
If you are going to burn, 

please contact the  

Harrah Fire Department at 

405-454-2111.  

This will enable them to keep 

track of who all is  burning. 

Police Department: 

 

Visit the Harrah Police 

Department’s website at: 

www.harrahpd.com 

405-454-1203 

 

BULK TRASH PICK -UP  

The next bulk trash pick-up will be  

 Saturday, July 13, 2019.  

Please call Harrah Disposal 454-3875  

by Friday, July 5, 2019 before 4:00 p.m.  

 

***WARNING*** 
This is NOT the City of Harrah’s bill pay website       This IS the correct site  www.cityofharrah.com 

               www.doxo.com/info/city-harrah-ok 

http://www.cityofharrah.com

